
 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

 

REQUEST FOR  HS CLASSIFICATION OF GOODS 
 

 

STAKEHOLDERS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT ALL REQUESTS 

FOR HS CLASSIFICATION OF GOODS SHOULD BE SUBMITTED 

TO THE VALUATION UNIT SITUATED ON THE GROUND FLOOR, 

CUSTOM HOUSE, MER ROUGE, PORT LOUIS. 

 

 

 

MRA, CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

21 September 2017 
 


